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14th January 2019 
 
 
 Dear Parents 
 
 
On behalf of the governors, I would like to inform you that the school will be visited by HMI 
Inspector Steve Mellors tomorrow 15th January 2019 and possibly again on Wednesday 16th 
January. 
 
As well as observing in the classrooms, he will be making observations outside on the 
playground and he will be available outside before and after school to meet with parents. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kath Parkin 
Headteacher 
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